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The Neil Gaiman Library Volume 3 Mar 26 2022 A
deluxe oversized collection of comic stories from
celebrated and award-winning writer Neil Gaiman, in
conjunction with some of comics' most acclaimed
creators. A not-so-evil queen is terrified of her
monstrous stepdaughter and determined to repel this
creature and save her kingdom. Incarnations of the
months of the year sit around a campfire sharing
stories as a professor recounts a Narnian childhood
and the apocalypse unfolds in two stories and two
poems. An adjustor who sets up shop in Innsmouth
only to discover that the world may be ending and that
the instrument of destruction is a werewolf. And
creatures of the night are not as they seem as they
elude mysterious dangers. Collects the full graphic
novels Snow Glass Apples, The Problem of Susan,
Only the End of the World Again, and Creatures of the
Night.
Neil Gaiman Jan 30 2020 Profiles the life and writing
career of the British author famous for his science
fiction novels and stories, including "Coraline,"
"Stardust," and The Sandman comic books.
The Books of Magic Oct 28 2019 Timothy Hunter is
taken on a tour of the magical realms by a quartet of

fallen mystics.
The Art of Neil Gaiman Oct 01 2022 Novelist, comics
writer, scriptwriter, poet, occasional artist - a master of
several genres and inadvertent leader of many cults there are few creative avenues Neil Gaiman hasn't
ventured down. From unforgettable books like The
Ocean at the End of the Lane and American Gods to
ground-breaking comics and graphic novels like The
Sandman and Violent Cases; from big screen fantasies
like Coraline to small screen epics like Doctor Who;
and from short stories to songwriting, stage plays to
radio plays, journalism to filmmaking, and all points inbetween, The Art of Neil Gaiman is the first
comprehensive, full-colour examination of Gaiman's
work to date. Author Hayley Campbell, a close friend of
Neil's since she was a small child, spent many months
rummaging through Neil's attic to source the neverbefore-seen manuscripts, notes, cartoons, drawings
and personal photographs for this book; these are
complemented by artwork and sketches from all of his
major works and his own intimate recollections. Each
project is examined in turn, from genesis to fruition, and
positioned in the wider narrative of Gaiman's creative
life, affording unparalleled access to the inner workings
of the writer's mind. Utterly comprehensive, lavishly
illustrated, The Art of Neil Gaiman is the fully
authorised account of the life and work of one of the
greatest storytellers of all time.
Coraline Jul 30 2022 The bewitching tenth-anniversary

edition of the classic children's novel Coraline by Neil
Gaiman, featuring spellbinding illustrations from Chris
Riddell and an exclusive new introduction by the author
'I was enthralled' - Philip Pullman There is something
strange about Coraline's new home. It's not the mist, or
the cat that always seems to be watching her, nor the
signs of danger that Miss Spink and Miss Forcible, her
new neighbours, read in the tea leaves. It's the other
house – the one behind the old door in the drawing
room. Another mother and father with black-button
eyes and papery skin are waiting for Coraline to join
them there. And they want her to stay with them. For
ever. She knows that if she ventures through that door,
she may never come back. This deliciously creepy,
gripping novel is packed with glorious illustrations by
Chris Riddell, and is guaranteed to delight and
entrance readers of all ages.
Neil Gaiman's A Study in Emerald Aug 07 2020 This
supernatural mystery set in the world of Sherlock
Holmes and Lovecraft's Cthulhu Mythos features a
brilliant detective and his partner as they try to solve a
horrific murder. The complex investigation takes the
Baker Street investigators from the slums of
Whitechapel all the way to the Queen's Palace as they
attempt to find the answers to this bizarre murder of
cosmic horror! From the Hugo, Bram Stoker, Locus,
World Fantasy, Nebula award-winning, and New York
Times bestselling writer Neil Gaiman comes this
graphic novel adaptation with art by Eisner award

winning artist Rafael Albuquerque!
Neil Gaiman in the 21st Century Jan 12 2021 Neil
Gaiman has emerged as one of the most influential
literary figures of the 21st century. To borrow a phrase
from his viral 2012 University of the Arts
commencement speech, Gaiman "makes good art,"
from his graphic novels to his social media
collaborations, award-winning fantasy fiction and
beloved children's books. This collection of new essays
examines a range of Gaiman's prolific output, with
readings of the novels American Gods, Anansi Boys,
The Graveyard Book and The Ocean at the End of the
Lane. Children's books The Wolves in the Walls and
Blueberry Girl and the online short story collection A
Calendar of Tales are discussed. Gaiman's return to
the serial comic book form with Sandman: Overture is
covered, and artist JH Williams III contributes an
exclusive interview about his collaboration with Gaiman
on Overture. Cartoonist Judd Winick offers a personal
essay on his connection to Gaiman's work.
American Gods Jun 28 2022 Shadow is a man with a
past. But now he wants nothing more than to live a
quiet life with his wife and stay out of trouble. Until he
learns that she's been killed in a terrible accident.
Flying home for the funeral, as a violent storm rocks the
plane, a strange man in the seat next to him introduces
himself. The man calls himself Mr. Wednesday, and he
knows more about Shadow than is possible. He warns
Shadow that a far bigger storm is coming. And from

that moment on, nothing will ever he the same...
The View from the Cheap Seats May 16 2021 The
View from the Cheap Seats draws together myriad nonfiction writing by international phenomenon and Sunday
Times bestselling author Neil Gaiman. From Make
Good Art, the speech that went viral, to pieces on
artists and legends including Terry Pratchett and Lou
Reed, the collection offers a glimpse into the head and
heart of one of the most acclaimed writers of our time.
'If this book came to you during a despairing night, by
dawn, you would believe in ideas and hope and
humans again' Caitlin Moran 'Literature does not occur
in a vacuum. It cannot be a monologue. It has to be a
conversation' This collection will draw you in to
exchanges on making good art and Syrian refugees,
the power of a single word and playing the kazoo with
Stephen King, writing about books, comics and the
imagination of friends, being sad at the Oscars and
telling lies for a living. Here Neil Gaiman opens our
minds to the people he admires and the things he
believes might just mean something - and welcomes us
to the conversation too.
Stardust Jan 24 2022 Young Tristran Thorn will do
anything to win the cold heart of beautiful
Victoria—even fetch her the star they watch fall from
the night sky. But to do so, he must enter the
unexplored lands on the other side of the ancient wall
that gives their tiny village its name. Beyond that old
stone wall, Tristran learns, lies Faerie—where nothing,

not even a fallen star, is what he imagined. From #1
New York Times bestselling author Neil Gaiman comes
a remarkable quest into the dark and miraculous—in
pursuit of love and the utterly impossible.
Signal to Noise Oct 09 2020 The classic, poignant
graphic novel dealing with how we make sense of our
lives.
The Neil Gaiman Coloring Book Sep 19 2021 Add your
own personal touch to the original art inspired by
Newbery Medal-winning and New York Times
bestselling author Neil Gaiman’s stories for children,
including: The Graveyard Book; Coraline; Fortunately,
the Milk; Instructions; and Crazy Hair. Each page
depicts stunning scenes, quotes, and beloved
characters, illustrated by comic luminary Jill Thompson,
just waiting for YOU to bring them to life. Go forth and,
as Neil Gaiman says, “make good art.”
NEIL GAIMAN COLLECTION. Feb 10 2021
Feminism in the Worlds of Neil Gaiman Dec 11 2020
This collection of new essays looks carefully at the
broad spectrum of Neil Gaiman’s work and how he
interacts with feminism. Sixteen diverse essays from
Gaiman scholars examine highlights from Gaiman’s
graphic novels, short stories, novels, poems and
screenplays, and confront the difficult issues he raises,
including femininity, the male gaze, issues of age
discrimination, rape, and feminine agency. Altogether
the essays probe the difficult and complex
representation of women and issues of femininity in the

worlds of Neil Gaiman.
Sandman Jun 04 2020 There is a dark king who rules
our dreams from a place of shadows and fantastic
things. He is Morpheus, the lord of story. Older than
humankind itself, he inhabits -- along with Destiny,
Death, Destruction, Desire, Despair, and Delirium, his
Endless sisters and brothers -- the realm of human
consciousness. His powers are myth and nightmare -inspirations, pleasures, and punishments manifested
beneath the blanketing mist of sleep. Surrender to him
now. A stunning collection of visions, wonders, horrors,
hallucinations, and revelations from Clive Barker,
Barbara Hambly, Tad Williams, Gene Wolfe, Nancy A.
Collins, and sixteen other incomparable dreamers -inspired by the groundbreaking, bestselling graphic
novel phenomenon by Neil Gaiman.
The Graveyard Book Apr 26 2022 It takes a graveyard
to raise a child. Nobody Owens, known as Bod, is a
normal boy. He would be completely normal if he didn't
live in a graveyard, being raised by ghosts, with a
guardian who belongs to neither the world of the living
nor the dead. There are adventures in the graveyard for
a boy—an ancient Indigo Man, a gateway to the
abandoned city of ghouls, the strange and terrible
Sleer. But if Bod leaves the graveyard, he will be in
danger from the man Jack—who has already killed
Bod's family.
Neil Gaiman's How to Talk to Girls at Parties Mar 02
2020 Enn is a sixteen-year-old boy who just doesn't

understand girls, while his friend Vic seems to have
them all figured out. Both teenagers are in for the shock
of their young lives, however, when they crash a local
party only to discover that the girls there are far, far
more than they appear! From the Locus Award-winning
short story by Neil Gaiman--one of the most celebrated
authors of our time-- and adapted in vibrant ink-andwatercolor illustrations by the Daytripper duo of Gabriel
Bá and Fábio Moon, this original hardcover graphic
novel is absolutely not to be missed!
The Neil Gaiman Reader May 28 2022 'This collection
is [like] the Beatles' "White Album": massive in size and
scope, with individually brilliant pieces presented
together because the only context they need is how
good they are' MARLON JAMES A captivating
collection of fiction from one of the world's most
beloved writers, introduced with a foreword by Booker
Prize-winning author, Marlon James. With a writer as
prolific as Neil Gaiman, where do you begin? Or how
do you know what to try next? Spanning his career to
date, this collection of ambitious, groundbreaking and
endlessly imaginative fiction will be your guide. Curated
within this book are nearly fifty of Gaiman's short
stories and novellas, interposed with excerpts from his
five novels for adults - Neverwhere, Stardust, American
Gods, Anansi Boys and The Ocean at the End of the
Lane. It is both an entryway to his oeuvre and a literary
trove Gaiman fans old and new will return to time and
again. Start where it suits you. There aren't any rules.

NEIL GAIMAN. WITH STORIES COME
POSSIBILITIES.
Fragile Things Aug 19 2021 Sunday Times No. 1
bestselling author Neil Gaiman's collection of
extraordinary short stories featuring How to Talk to
Girls at Parties, now a major film starring Nicole
Kidman, Elle Fanning and Alex Sharp. From the author
American Gods, now a major TV series for Amazon
Prime Video, Fragile Things shows one of the world's
most gifted storytellers at the height of his powers. Let
me tell you stories of the months of the year, of ghosts
and heartbreak, of dread and desire. Or after-hours
drinking and unanswered phones, of good deeds and
bad days, of trusting wolves and how to talk to girls at
parties. There are stories within stories, whispered in
the quiet of the night, shouted above the roar of the
day, and played out between lovers and enemies,
strangers and friends. But all, all are fragile things
made of just 26 letters arranged and rearranged to form
tales and imaginings which will dazzle your senses,
haunt your imagination and move you to the very
depths of your soul.
Fortunately, the Milk . . . Sep 07 2020 From multiaward-winning Neil Gaiman comes a spectacularly silly,
mind-bendingly clever, brilliantly bonkers adventure –
with lip-smackingly gorgeous illustrations by Chris
Riddell. 'A self-referential gem ... Both author and
illustrator are craftsmen at the top of their game,
making it look easy' Sunday Times, Children's Book of

the Year Mum's away. Dad's in charge. There's no milk.
So Dad saves the day by going to buy some. Really,
that's all that happens. Very boring. YAAAAAAAAAWN.
There are absolutely none of the following inside:
GLOBBY GREEN ALIENS! INTERGALACTIC POLICE!
PIRATES! And most definitely NOT a time-travelling
hot-air balloon piloted by the brilliant dinosaur scientist
Professor Steg...
Good Omens Nov 09 2020 THE BOOK BEHIND THE
AMAZON PRIME/BBC SERIES STARRING DAVID
TENNANT, MICHAEL SHEEN, JON HAMM AND
BENEDICT CUMBERBATCH 'Ridiculously inventive
and gloriously funny' Guardian What if, for once, the
predictions are right, and the Apocalypse really is due
to arrive next Saturday, just after tea? It's a
predicament that Aziraphale, a somewhat fussy angel,
and Crowley, a fast-living demon, now find themselves
in. They've been living amongst Earth's mortals since
The Beginning and, truth be told, have grown rather
fond of the lifestyle and, in all honesty, are not actually
looking forward to the coming Apocalypse. And then
there's the small matter that someone appears to have
misplaced the Antichrist . . . _____________________
What readers are saying about Good Omens: ***** 'A
superb recipe for disaster. I didn't stop grinning from
beginning to end.' ***** 'Both Gaiman and Pratchett are
great authors and they complement each other
brilliantly' ***** 'Superbly enjoyable read. Seamlessly
co-written.'

Neil Gaiman and Philosophy Aug 26 2019 Neil Gaiman
is the imaginative wizard behind the best-selling novels
American Gods (soon to be an HBO series) and The
Anansi Boys, the graphic series The Sandman, and
popular children’s books like Coraline and The
Graveyard Book. Neil Gaiman and Philosophy looks at
Gaiman’s work through a philosophical lens. How does
fantasy interact with reality and what can each tell us
about the other? Do we each have other selves who
embody different personal qualities? If the unknown
influences the known, is the unknown just as real as
the known? What makes people truly valuable? In Neil
Gaiman and Philosophy, eighteen philosophers explore
Gaiman’s best-loved and unforgettable worlds: The
Graveyard Book, a macabre parallel to The Jungle
Book, in which the boy Bod is raised by the
supernatural inhabitants of a graveyard. Coraline, in
which a girl neglected by her parents finds another
world with an Other Mother who pays her a lot of
attention, but then turns out to be evil and won’t let her
go. Neverwhere, in which a London man discovers a
magical parallel city, London Below. The Sandman,
best-selling comic books in which the Lord of Dreams
attempts to rebuild his kingdom after years of
imprisonment. Good Omens (with Terry Pratchett)
treats biblical prophecy, the Antichrist, and the End
Times as a hilarious comic tale, filled with sly but goodhumored twists and turns. MirrorMask, where a young
circus girl finds that the pictures she has drawn have

given her access to a fantastic world of light and
shadow, populated with characters who have designs
on her.
Neil Gaiman/Chris Riddell Box Set Sep 27 2019 This
exclusive box set contains the British editions of three
bestselling Neil Gaiman classics in paperback,
including the Newbery Medal and Carnegie Medal
winner The Graveyard Book; Coraline; and Fortunately,
the Milk, all illustrated by acclaimed artist Chris Riddell.
The editions of Coraline, The Graveyard Book, and
Fortunately, the Milk in this box set contain the
illustrations from the British editions, which are both
hilarious and moving. Acclaimed artist Chris Riddell has
won the Kate Greenaway Medal twice, among other
awards and honors. These paperbacks have never
before been published in the United States and are
available here only in this special box set.
Cinnamon Dec 31 2019 In a hot, hot country, ringed
with mountains on one side and jungle on the other,
lives a princess called Cinnamon. Her eyes are made
of pearls, which means that she is blind. And, for
reasons her parents the Rajah and Rani cannot fathom,
she will not talk. So they offer a reward to anyone who
can teach Cinnamon to speak. People travel from far
and wide to attempt it, but nothing works. Until a mighty
tiger, huge and fierce, prowls into their palace and
announces that he is here to teach the girl-cub to talk
...A mighty fable from Neil Gaiman, winner of the
Newbery and Carnegie Medals, illustrated in vivid

colour by up-and-coming talent Divya Srinivasan. Neil
Gaiman's work has been widely adapted for film and
TV, including films of Coraline and Stardust, and
adaptations of American Gods, Good Omens (written
with Terry Pratchett) and How to Talk to Girls at Parties
are in the works for 2017.
Black Dog. Illustrated Edition May 04 2020
Chivalry Jul 26 2019 From the award-winning creators
Neil Gaiman and Colleen Doran comes a stunning new
graphic novel. An elderly widow buys what turns out to
be the Holy Grail from a second-hand shop, setting her
off on an epic adventure with a knight who brings her
gifts of ancient relics in hope of winning the cup. From
the Eisner and Bram Stoker-award winning team of
Snow, Glass, Apples comes a delightfully humorous
and charming new graphic novel adaptation. --- 'Like
Ray Bradbury before him, [Neil Gaiman] writes lovely
little horror stories, fairy tales and fantasies which are
as familiar as they are fabulous, stories that are never
quite what the reader expects...' A.V. CLUB 'A
combination of a superb script, with Gaiman at his
evocative, inventive best, and masterful artwork from
Doran' STARBURST on Snow, Glass, Apples
The Artistry of Neil Gaiman Jun 24 2019
Contributions by Lanette Cadle, Züleyha ÇetinerÖktem, Renata Lucena Dalmaso, Andrew Eichel, Kyle
Eveleth, Anna Katrina Gutierrez, Darren Harris-Fain,
Krystal Howard, Christopher D. Kilgore, Kristine
Larsen, Thayse Madella, Erica McCrystal, Tara

Prescott-Johnson, Danielle Russell, Joe Sutliff
Sanders, Joseph Michael Sommers, and Justin Wigard
Neil Gaiman (b. 1960) reigns as one of the most
critically decorated and popular authors of the last fifty
years. Perhaps best known as the writer of the Harvey,
Eisner, and World Fantasy Award–winning series The
Sandman, Gaiman quickly became equally renowned
in literary circles for Neverwhere, Coraline, and the
award-winning American Gods, as well as the Newbery
and Carnegie Medal–winning The Graveyard Book. For
adults, children, comics readers, and viewers of the
BBC’s Doctor Who, Gaiman’s writing has crossed the
borders of virtually all media, making him a celebrity
around the world. Despite Gaiman’s incredible
contributions to comics, his work remains
underrepresented in sustained fashion in comics
studies. In this book, the thirteen essays and two
interviews with Gaiman and his frequent collaborator,
artist P. Craig Russell, examine the work of Gaiman
and his many illustrators. The essays discuss Gaiman’s
oeuvre regarding the qualities that make his work
unique in his eschewing of typical categories, his
proclamations to “make good art,” and his own constant
efforts to do so however the genres and audiences may
slip into one another. The Artistry of Neil Gaiman forms
a complicated picture of a man who has always
seemed fully assembled virtually from the start of his
career, but only came to feel comfortable in his own
voice far later in life.

Sandman Brief Lifes Vol 7 New Ed Apr 14 2021
"Delirium, youngest of the extended family known as
The Endless, prevails upon her brother Dream to find
their missing sibling, Destruction."--P. [4] of cover.
Art Matters Jun 16 2021 Seize the day in the name of
art. This creative call to arms from the mind of Neil
Gaiman combines his extraordinary words with deft and
striking illustrations by Chris Riddell. 'Like a bedtime
story for the rest of your life, this is a book to live by. At
its core, it's about freeing ideas, shedding fear of
failure, and learning that "things can be different" '
INSTITUTE OF IMAGINATION Be bold. Be rebellious.
Choose art. It matters. Neil Gaiman once said that 'the
world always seems brighter when you've just made
something that wasn't there before'. This little book is
the embodiment of that vision. Drawn together from
speeches, poems and creative manifestos, Art Matters
explores how reading, imagining and creating can
change the world, and will be inspirational to young and
old. THIS PAPERBACK EDITION INCLUDES
BEAUTIFUL NEW ILLUSTRATIONS OF 'GOING
WODWO'. What readers are saying about ART
MATTERS 'A rallying cry for all artists and creators'
'Just the injection of positive thinking I needed' 'What a
gorgeous, sweet and very, very wise little book' 'You
don't know it yet, but it's likely you need this book' 'I feel
artistically charged up for the first time in ages'
The Art of Neil Gaiman Nov 02 2022 Novelist, comics
writer, scriptwriter, poet, and occasional artist, there are

few creative avenues Neil Gaiman hasn't ventured
down—from unforgettable books like The Ocean at the
End of the Lane and American Gods to groundbreaking
comics and graphic novels like The Sandman and
Violent Cases; from big-screen fantasies like Coraline
and Stardust to small-screen epics like Doctor Who and
Neverwhere; and from short stories to songwriting,
stage plays to radio plays, journalism to filmmaking,
and all points in between. The Art of Neil Gaiman is the
first book to tell the full story of his amazing creative
life. Never-before-seen manuscripts, notes, cartoons,
drawings, and personal photographs from Neil's own
archive are complemented by artwork and sketches
from all of his major works and his own intimate
recollections. Each project is examined in turn, from
genesis to fruition, and positioned in the wider narrative
of Gaiman's creative life, affording unparalleled access
to the inner workings of the writer's mind. Utterly
comprehensive, lavishly illustrated, The Art of Neil
Gaiman is the fully authorized account of the life and
work of one of the world's great storytellers.
Smoke and Mirrors Nov 21 2021 The astonishing and
impressive first collection of short stories from New
York Times bestselling author Neil Gaiman An elderly
widow finds the Holy Grail beneath an old fur coat in a
second-hand store . . . A stray cat fights and refights a
nightly battle to protect his adoptive family from an
unimagiable evil . . . A young couple receives a
wedding gift that will reveal a chilling alternate history of

their marriage . . . Beneath a bridge by the railroad
tracks, a frightened little boy bargains for his life with a
most persistent troll . . . Such miraculous inventions
and more await within Neil Gaiman’s first collection of
short fiction, a gift of wonder and delight from one of
the most unique literary artists of our day. In his
capable hands, magic is no mere illusion, but a
powerful means to reveal the nature of our humanity
obscured in the smoke of our fears and anxieties . . .
and reflected in the funhouse mirrors of our dreams.
The Neil Gaiman Library Volume 1 Jul 18 2021
Collects full graphic novels in deluxe hardcover
volumes, along with bonus material from each story.
Chu's Day Nov 29 2019 Meet Chu. Chu is a small
panda with a very big sneeze. When Chu sneezes, you
REALLY don't want to get in the way. But a whole day
of adventure will test Chu's sneeze-resisting powers to
the limit - there's the library (dusty books!), the diner
(pepper!), and then the circus (all those animals!). How
big can a sneeze really be? Just wait and see . . .
Brilliantly read by Neil Gaiman. Please note that audio
is not supported by all devices, please consult your
user manual for confirmation.
Neverwhere Dec 23 2021 THE EXTRAORDINARY
FIRST NOVEL BY THE MASTER OF STORYTELLING
'Prose that dances and dazzles . . . Gaiman describes
the indescribable' SUSANNA CLARKE 'It's virtually
impossible to read more than ten words by Neil Gaiman
and not wish he would tell you the rest of the story'

OBSERVER 'Much too clever to be caught in the net of
a single interpretation' PHILIP PULLMAN ACCLAIMED
BBC RADIO 4 DRAMATISATION WITH ALL-STAR
CAST INCLUDING JAMES MCAVOY, NATALIE
DORMER, DAVID HAREWOOD, SOPHIE OKONEDO
AND BENEDICT CUMBERBATCH --- 'I love doors.
Anything that leads to possibilities' NEIL GAIMAN --Under the streets of London lies a world most people
could never dream of. When Richard Mayhew stops to
help a girl he finds bleeding in the street, his
unremarkable life changes in an instant. This act of
kindness leads him to a place filled with murderers and
angels, pale girls in black velvet, a Beast in a labyrinth
and an Earl who holds Court in a tube train. It is
strangely familiar yet utterly bizarre. Here is London
Below, the city of people who have fallen between the
cracks. And for Richard Mayhew, it's just the beginning.
NEIL GAIMAN. WITH STORIES COME
POSSIBILITIES.
Prince of Stories Aug 31 2022 Over the past twenty
years, Neil Gaiman has developed into the premier
fantasist of his generation, achieving that rarest of
combinations—unrivaled critical respect and
extraordinary commercial success. From the landmark
comic book series The Sandman to novels such as the
New York Times bestselling American Gods and
Anansi Boys, from children's literature like Coraline to
screenplays for such films as Beowulf, Gaiman work
has garnered him an enthusiastic and fiercely loyal,

global following. To comic book fans, he is Zeus in the
pantheon of creative gods, having changed that
industry forever. For discerning readers, he bridges the
vast gap that traditionally divides lovers of "literary" and
"genre" fiction. Gaiman is truly a pop culture
phenomenon, an artist with a magic touch whose work
has won almost universal acclaim. Now, for the first
time ever, Prince of Stories chronicles the history and
impact of the complete works of Neil Gaiman in film,
fiction, music, comic books, and beyond. Containing
hours of exclusive interviews with Gaiman and
conversations with his collaborators, as well as
wonderful nuggets of his work such as the beginning of
an unpublished novel, a rare comic and never-beforeseen essay, this is a treasure trove of all things
Gaiman. In addition to providing in depth information
and commentary on Gaiman's myriad works, the book
also includes rare photographs, book covers, artwork,
and related trivia and minutiae, making it both an
insightful introduction to his work, and a true "musthave" for his ever growing legion of fans.
The Art of Neil Gaiman and Charles Vess's Stardust
Mar 14 2021 From Charles Vess’s personal archive, a
breathtaking collection of his illustrations, from
sketches to stunning paintings, for the acclaimed
masterwork written by Neil Gaiman. Includes an
exclusive introduction from Neil Gaiman. An elegant
and lavish coffee table book revealing the origins,
processes, and brilliant final paintings produced for the

award-winning fantasy novel Stardust written by Neil
Gaiman. From the moment Gaiman asked Vess to join
him on the project, through the layouts, concept
illustrations, pen-and-ink drawings, and breath-taking
paintings—printed in an oversized format and including
works from before they were adjusted to fit the text.
Includes work for all of the different editions, and even
the ultra-rare portfolio A Fall of Stardust with
contributions from many famous cartoonists and
illustrators including Mike Mignola (Hellboy), William
Stout, Stan Sakai (Usagi Yojimbo), and Sergio
Aragones (Mad).
Cinnamon Oct 21 2021 In a hot, hot country, ringed
with mountains on one side and jungle on the other,
lives a princess called Cinnamon. Her eyes are made
of pearls, which means that she is blind. And, for
reasons her parents the Rajah and Rani cannot fathom,
she will not talk. So they offer a reward to anyone who
can teach Cinnamon to speak. People travel from far
and wide to attempt it, but nothing works. Until a mighty
tiger, huge and fierce, prowls into their palace and
announces that he is here to teach the girl-cub to talk ...
A mighty fable from Neil Gaiman, winner of the
Newbery and Carnegie Medals, illustrated in vivid
colour by up-and-coming talent Divya Srinivasan. Neil
Gaiman's work has been widely adapted for film and
TV, including films of Coraline and Stardust, and
adaptations of American Gods, Good Omens (written
with Terry Pratchett) and How to Talk to Girls at Parties

are in the works for 2017. This eBook comes with a
gloriously entertaining audio accompaniment, read Neil
Gaiman himself.
Coraline Apr 02 2020 A brilliant graphic novel
adaptation of Neil Gaiman's critically acclaimed novel
for young people. When Coraline moves to a new
home, she is fascinated by the fact that the 'house' is
really only half a house - it was divided into flats years
before. And it soon becomes clear to Coraline that the
other flat is not quite as cosy and safe as her own.
The Neil Gaiman Library Volume 2 Feb 22 2022 A
deluxe oversized collection of comic stories from
celebrated and award-winning writer Neil Gaiman, in
conjunction with some of comics' most acclaimed
creators. In these four essential Gaiman tales, a group
of friends search for a mysterious circus that is either a
dream or nightmare, a string of bizarre occult events
befall strangers from all walks of life, a woman is given
the gift of a Harlequin's heart, and a young boy is
followed by monsters and regrets that last a lifetime.
Collects the full graphic novels The Facts in the Case
of the Departure of Miss Finch, Likely Stories,
Harlequin Valentine, and Troll Bridge in a single deluxe
hardcover volume with a dust jacket.
Norse Mythology Jul 06 2020 THE NO. 1 SUNDAY
TIMES AND NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER FROM
THE CO-AUTHOR OF GOOD OMENS, NOW A
MAJOR AMAZON PRIME SERIES 'With the deftest of
touches, the characters are once again brought to life'

JOANNE HARRIS 'The halls of Valhalla have been
crying out for Gaiman to tell their stories' OBSERVER
The great Norse myths, which have inspired so much
of modern fiction, are dazzlingly retold by Neil Gaiman.
Tales of dwarfs and frost giants, of treasure and magic,
and of Asgard, home to the gods: Odin the all-father,
highest and oldest of the Aesir; his mighty son Thor,
whose hammer Mjollnir makes the mountain giants
tremble; Loki, wily and handsome, reliably unreliable in
his lusts; and Freya, more beautiful than the sun or the
moon, who spurns those who seek to control her. From
the dawn of the world to the twilight of the gods, this is
a thrilling, vivid retelling of the Norse myths from the
award-winning, bestselling Neil Gaiman. *This book
has been printed with two different cover designs. We
are unable to accept requests for a specific cover. The
different covers will be assigned to orders at random*
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